Subject: Re: Categorisation of variable
Posted by Janet-DHS on Wed, 24 May 2023 18:00:30 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from DHS staff member, Tom Pullum:

The categories described in the Guide to DHS Statistics are used in some tables, but require
recoding of m13 and m14. Those variables themselves are not categorized, so users can
construct alternative categories if they want.
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